

Wednesday, 11 September 2019

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,

RE: Information in relation to Year Three Camp

Please find some important details in relation to the Year Three Mt Morton Camp.

- Students are to arrive at school by 8.30am
- Parents, Guardians and Carers must hand in ALL medication to Mrs Felsenthal and complete the Request to Administer Camp Medication form.

The anticipated time the students will return to school on Friday 13th September is 3.00pm. If there is any change to this time we will notify you via text message.

Kind Regards

Year Three Teaching Team